CODX.
Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

‘ ENCLOSURES o 29th June, 1932,

Dear 8ir,
I am favoured with your letter of the 28th
e
instant, respecting the Convention Ordinary Cargo freeboards
computed in the case of the steamer "MASILIA" (Gothenburg
e e A
report N0.8844), and in reply to your enquiry I have to

point out that the depth of the "MASILIA" is 25'-6", whereas

the depth of the "ALGERIA" is 25'.
I return hbe reports herewith.
I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Ve Co Bu.low, Esq., KQVQOQ, R.D.,
GOTHENBURG »
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